10th February, 1949.
Dear Sir,
Steel Yacht "AARLA".

With reference to my letter of the lst instant,
I would inform you that Mr. Stanley Pitts, solicitor to
the Ministry of Transport, has telephoned stating he has
been informed by the linistry's solicitor in Scotland
that it 1s proposed to cite Mr. Alitken in order that he
may not only producs the original records and documents
already sent you, but also give evidence " in the interests
of Lloyds."

I thereforo suggest you make the necessary
arrangenents to this end, and get in touch with Mr, Burdon
in order to ascertain the nature of the evidence which will

be requested.
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Cormittes
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